KERN HEALTH

" PROV%D R

March 17, 2017

Dear Provider:
Kern Health Systems will be performing system maintenance during the time period listed below. During this time some
systems will be temporarily unavailable. The maintenance is scheduled to last approximately 10 minutes. We apologize

for any inconvenience. If you have questions, please contact the KHS Provider Relations Department at (661) 664-5566.

Scheduled Maintenance Periods

March 18" 2017 8pm

Thank you,

Jake Hall
Provider Relations Supervisor
Kern Health Systems
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